News from the Knights

Virtue of the Month: Temperence

Jesus, give me the strength to practice the Virtue of temperance By never over-indulging in the temporal. Self abuse destroys the body; Be it alcohol, drugs, or excess food. So, I ask for your help to remember that My body is the Temple of the Lord.

Amen.

LINK Crew & Improv Team

News-

Special thanks to Mr. Basso, Mrs. Ritchie and the LINK Crew for hosting Brookfield High School's LINK Crew this past week. Students had the opportunity to exchange ideas and collaborate about the program as well as get a taste of life in the North.

Finally, best wishes is extended to our Improv Team who will be competing at the Sudbury and Northern Ontario Regional Improv Games. If they win, they will be able to compete at the Canadian Improv Games National Competition in Ottawa in April 2012!

Tell them from Me Survey

School is O'Gorman High participating in the Tell Them from Me online student surveys in order to hear directly and anonymously from students and teachers Grade 9-12. Parents will receive information in their child's report card to access the online survey. We hope parents will take us up on this offer to have their voice heard. assured that we value your voice in our school. Thank you for your support.

Course Selections

Course selections may be done on-line between February 21-March 5. A Parent information session about Career Cruising will be held Monday, February 27th at 6:30PM in the Theatre.

This session will assist parents who wish to learn more about the course selection process and the best way they can guide son/daughter their when selecting courses.

The Return of Penny Warsill

Friday, February 17th is the kick off for the Penny Wars fundraiser for OSO. It is time to begin the strategic planning Let the war games begin!

Mark Your Calendar!

February 14th Semester 1 Report Cards sent home

February 20th Family Day—No school

February 22nd Ash Wednesday Liturgy

February 23rd

Grade Eight Parent and Student Orientation Evening at 6:30PM in the Sylvia Gravel Theatre

February 23rd Graduation photo day

February 27th CLC—early dismissal of students at 2:04PM